
 
 

 

 

 
28 March 2023 

 

Excellency,  

 

 I have the honour to refer to General Assembly resolutions 75/315, 77/274 and 77/275 on 

the scope, modalities, format and organization of the high-level meetings on universal health 

coverage, the fight against tuberculosis and pandemic prevention, preparedness and response, 

respectively. In accordance with the aforementioned resolutions, I will convene interactive multi-

stakeholder hearings, as part of the preparatory process for the high-level meetings, on 8-9 May 

2023 at the United Nations Headquarters in New York. 

The concept note and provisional programme of the multi-stakeholder hearings are 

herewith enclosed. An updated programme will follow in due course.  

In line with the above-mentioned resolutions, I encourage senior-level representatives of 

Member States and observers of the General Assembly to actively participate in the multi-

stakeholder hearings. 

For further information, your Office may contact Ms. Bogna Ruminowicz 

(bogna.ruminowicz@un.org), Ms. Dijana Delaye (dijana.delaye@un.org) or Ms. Sim Mellouh 

(sim.mellouh@un.org) at my Office.  

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

                
              Csaba KŐRÖSI   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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